NASHVILLE TOWN COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING THURSDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2019

ATTENDANCE: Council members present – President Jane Gore, Vice-President Alisha Gredy, Councilmember Nancy Crocker, Councilmember Anna Hofstetter, and Councilmember Dave Rudd. Also in attendance – Utility Manager Sean Cassiday, Administration Manager Phyllis Carr, Municipal Operations Consultant Dax Norton, Clerk-Treasurer Brenda Young and Deputy Clerk-Treasurer Debbie Ferry.

PUBLIC HEARING - 6:00pm

1) 2020 BUDGET

President Gore opened the Public Hearing for the 2020 budget at 6:00pm. Clerk-Treasurer Young explained the advertised 2020 budget. She noted the Town is expected to receive about the same tax rate as they received this year.

President Gore asked if there were any comments from the audience and there were none. Councilmember Rudd made a motion to close the Public Hearing. Councilmember Crocker seconded the motion. President Gore closed the Public Hearing.

2) ADJOURNMENT

President Gore adjourned the meeting at 6:03pm.

The audio recording made at the Town Council meeting on 10-17-19 is retained in the office of the Town Clerk-Treasurer.

Vice-President Alisha Gredy
Councilmember Nancy Crocker

Councilmember Anna Hofstetter

Councilmember Dave Rudd

Clerk-Treasurer Brenda K. Volung